
More news about

'CELEBRATING US: OUR COMMUNITIES, FRIENDS AND PETT'
on Saturday 24th November 2018

Many thanks to all those who have been in touch about our closing event in
November, with ideas, RSVPs, and apologies!

One of our friends has suggested a slide show, and has even sent some pictures. If you have any 
favourite PETT-related photographs, send them and we'll put a loop together on the big screen. 
Be sure to include annotations, so we know what they are! trust@pettrust.org.uk

Building on the ideas shared with us so far, we propose a shape to the day
something like this…

Coffee and tea will be available from 10.30am for those arriving on the day

The morning session will run between 11am and 1pm

What are you doing now? What part has PETT played? We're grateful that several people 
have already stepped forward to share where they are today and what they're doing, and 
how PETT has come into their story. Join them! A time for sharing and discussion.

Lunch will be served between 1pm and 2pm

We hope this allows enough time to enjoy good food and good company together as Vicky 
will serve us her usual wholesome fayre!

The afternoon session will run between 2pm and 3.30pm

This is still taking shape. One possibility includes: we would like to encourage everyone to 
speak about what PETT has meant to you. 

Cake will be served at 3.30pm

4pm Formal close of the day... 

....although we hope for music to play while we all take the time we need to say our 
farewells before heading safely home. Please feel free to bring along your instruments if 
you would like to be part of making the music! 

Accommodation: As of this writing there are still rooms available if you would like to book
accommodation with Jo for the 23rd or 24th of November.

IF YOU HAVE NOT ALREADY REPLIED, IT WOULD BE REALLY HELPFUL TO KNOW
BY 10TH NOVEMBER 2018 WHETHER OR NOT YOU ARE ABLE TO COME, SO THAT

WE CAN CATER FOR ALL

Call or email Jo on trust@pettrust.org.uk / 01242 621200

If you're not able to join us on the day, why not put pen to paper (or fingers to keyboard)
and share with us what PETT has meant to you. We would be grateful.


